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The science is in: Oregon would benefit from beavers at work; it is not in our best 

interests to continue considering this industrious, harmless mammal a pest or 

predator or common rodent. An inconvenience to some, yes; but so what? We need 

beavers at work to help the state undo the mess that humans have made of our 

climate, our once-healthy wetlands, and our damaged ecology.  


